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20th October 2023 
 

Online Safety 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We have received a Safeguarding Alert from Merseyside Police informing us about 
an Online Safety Risk.   
 
 
Please be aware of a WhatsApp group circulating called  ?Add Everyone You 
Know?.  This is encouraging young people to add all of their phone contacts 
to this group.  Inappropriate images have been shared on this group. 
 
The police felt that it was necessary to alert parents/carers to help to safeguard your 
son/daughter. 
 
We speak to the children on a regular basis about the risks of sharing personal 
information online . If your child goes online, please remind them of the importance 
of having their settings on private and not to add people they don’t know on any 
social media groups. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Coyle 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
  
 

 
 
 


